From:

Sent: lundi 18 janvier 2021 18:20

To: GRASSI Stefano (CAB-SIMSON);

Subject:

FW: Hydrogen final presentation

For registration.

I would be positive about this, a chemical CEOs roundtable about hydrogen.

Kitti

From: MENSINK Marco < mme@cefic.be > Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 5:49 PM

To:

Cc: MENSINK Marco < mme@cefic.be > **Subject:** RE: Hydrogen final presentation

Hi Kitti!

I hope all is well! Home office here, for far too long!

Question for your advice.

As of October (after the H2 session ©) I have a new mandate, budget and Board!

Our new Cefic President is Martin Brudermueller, CEO of BASF.

I would like to ask if your Commissioner would be interested in a video meeting with Martin and a small delegation of other CEO's – to discuss especially electrification of industry and H2.

Would you think that could be possible and interesting?

Please advise,

Kind regards

Marco

Marco Mensink

Director General





